
Our cherished taonga and

junior school jewel, Whaea

Celia, is retiring from our

school at the end of the

school year. We are having a

celebration assembly for

Whaea Celia on Friday,
December 6, at 9.30am in

our school hall, followed by

morning tea in the staffroom.

Friends and whanau are

warmly invited to attend. 

 

Celebration

Assembly

for Whaea

Celia

YOU  ARE  INVITED  TO  JOIN  US . . .

For catering purposes, please RSVP to Karen or Sue  by Monday,
December 2 at the office or by phoning 078258140.


